State of Idaho .

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1341 Fillmore Street, Suite 200, Twin Falls, ID 83301-3380
Phone: (208) 736-3033 FAX: (208) 736-3037

SOUTHERN REGION DIRK KEMPTHORNE
' GOVERNOR

KARL J. DREHER
DIRECTOR

March 17, 1999
Deloris Jones
PO Box 265

Hagerman, ID
83332

Water District: 36-A, Billingsley Creek

Dear Mrs. Jones;

We have received the minutes of this year’s water meeting, and your
1999 proposed budget. An oath of office as treasurer of your
district for 1999 is enclosed; once we receive your notarized oath,
your certificate of appointment will be issued.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent




RECEIVED . ‘
MAR 0 8 1999
Department of Water Resources

Hagerman, Idaho

March 4, 1999

Tim Luke

Department of Water Resources
1301 North Orchard Street
Statehouse Mail

Boise, Idaho 83720-9000

Dear Mr. Luke:

Enclosed is copy of March 1, 1999 minutes
for Water District 36A Annual Meeting., Also
enclosed is copy of 1999 Budget for Water
District 36A,

Sincerely,
Deloris D. Jonex
Secretary
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WATER DISTRICT 36A

Members of Water District 36A met for their annual meeting
March 1, 1999, at 1 p.m. at the Hagerman High School \g Room,
9 members were In attendance.

John LeMoyne, Chairman, called the meeting to order.

Minutes of the Annual Meeting held March 2, 1998, were read
by the Secretary. Minutes approved as read.

A Financial Report was distributed, Balance on hand in the
Bank on Febpuary 28, 1999 is $2236.66. 1 remaining assessment
had been paid.

A Proposed Budget for 1999 was presented based on the
$2236,66 cash in the Bank, No assessment needed for the coming
year. Bryan Kenworthy moved to accept this proposed budget.
Lynn Babington seconded. Carried.

Bill Jones moved that John LeMoyne be Chairman for the
coming year. Bryan Kenworthy seconded. Motion carried.

Lynn Babington moved that Deloris Jones be Secretary and
Treasurer for the coming year. Pat Dunn seconded. Carried.

Water Master Frank Erwin reported that most of his calls
this past year have been informational, New people needing
information as to what and where is their water right.

Motion by Lynn Babington to elect Frank Erwin as Watermaster
for the coming year, Seconded by Bill Jones. Carried.

Motion by Bryan Kenworthy that the statement on the Proposed
Budget sheet be the way charges for Watermaster Services would be
figured and collected during the coming year. Seconded by
Rob Howard. Carried.

There was discussion about the recent filings on Billingsley
Creek. Also discussion about the Recharge efforts. Bryan Kenworthy
called our attention to the recently released video "The Invisible
Drought: How Aquifer Recharge Can Help" and recommended that every-
one see it.

leeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m.
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